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Comments: I am writing in regard to the"Taos Ski Valley Gondola and other Improvements Project".

I am a 45 year resident of Taos and northern NM. I am a wildlife researcher and Naturalist. I have witnessed so

much destruction of wildlife habitat in the Rio Hondo watershed in the name of "development" and new housing,

that I can no longer bear to visit the upper basin. ENOUGH IS ENOUGH! THESE MOUNTAINS AND RIVERS

ARE SACRED!

I AM OPPOSED TO ANY AND ALL SO-CALLED "IMPROVEMENTS", except those that improve waste water

treatment and wildlife habitat protection.

Sincerely-

Brian Long


